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From: G.A.W. Blackman, CBE '
Board Member 12 December 1984.

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher MP,
Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street,

London, SWI1.
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| It was most kind of you to thank us in the Central

Electricty Generating Board for our efforts during the
miners' strike. My colleagues and I are determined to
keep the lights burning and protect our consumers from
those who defy the Law and refuse to face the realities of
the coal mining industry. We will continue in this course

whatever the difficulties.

May I say that your own courage and leadership has been a
great source of inspiration.




10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 10 December 1984
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Peter Walker has told me about the splendid job
you and your colleagues in the CEGB are doing to keep the

- nation supplied with electricity during this difficult

period.

On behalf of the Government, and all electricity

consumers, I would like to thank you for your hard work and

~—

- dedication and wish you continued success in this vital task.
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G. A. W. Blackman, Esq., C.B.E.




